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On February 5, 2019 the ACLU sent a letter to city leaders that stated:

“WE,...DEMAND FOR THE METROPOLITAN DIVISION
T0 BE MOVED OUT OF SOUTH LOS ANGELES.”

— HECTOR VILLAGRA, ACLU SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

Since that time,
South Los Angeles
has experienced

a surge in

gun violence,
shootings and
killings.

“WE HAD SEEN A RECENT INCREASE IN SHOOTING VIOLENCE IN SOUTH
LOS ANGELES, IN [THE 77TH STREET COMMUNITY POLICE STATION],
AND PARTICULARLY IMPACTING AFRICAN AMERICAN MEN.”

— LAPD Chlef Mlchel Moore

SHAME ON THE ACLU




